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New Tinejdad Quartz 

  
Happy New Year! 

 

I have posted great new specimens in this Tinejdad Quartz Update (click here).  The 

quartz crystals from the Tinejdad area in Er Rachidia Province, Morocco, contain red 

colouring, red zones, or distinct red phantoms, due to included iron. Ferruginous quartz 

specimens were first produced from the locality around 2014. A large number of 

specimens came out soon after, and almost all were damaged. Collecting care improved 

somewhat, and the quality improved slightly, as the production of specimens decreased, 

although it has remained a real challenge to find high-quality specimens. 

 

Hope you enjoy them! 
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Canadian and US Dollar  

The currency disparity remains significant in favour of the U.S. dollar these days. My usual 

reminder - prices on the website are in Canadian dollars (if you are thinking in - or used to 

browsing online minerals in - US dollar terms). 

 

If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above link does not work, the 

address is: 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/Morocco-Red-Quartz-January-2019.html 

 

The link for all new specimens on the website: 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/New-Specimens.html 

 

(If at any time you no longer wish to receive email from us, please just click below 

to unsubscribe.) 

 

R. 

  

  

Copyright © 2019 McDougall Minerals Inc., All rights reserved. 

You are receiving this email because you opted in at our website, McDougall Minerals. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

McDougall Minerals Inc. 

P.O. Box 1924 

Bancroft, ON K0L 1C0  

Canada 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  



3

 

 

 

  

  

  

 


